
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
  

PO Box 1475 // 301 Bill Foster Memorial Hwy // Cabot, AR 72023 
Church Office: 501.843.5291 // faithcabot.org 

 

 

 

O
cto

b
e

r 2
0

, 2
0

2
4

 

Loving God        Loving Neighbors        Living Faith 
 

Loving God        Loving Neighbors        Living Faith 

John 16:23  “And in that day you will 
ask Me nothing. Most assuredly, I say 
to you, whatever you ask the Father 
in My name He will give you. 24 Until 
now you have asked nothing in My 
name. Ask, and you will receive, that 
your joy may be full.” 

http://www.faithcabot.org/


A baby table for Chas and Anne Osburn is set up in the 
lobby through Sunday, November 3. They are expect-
ing a baby boy, Charles Edward Osburn IV. Items re-
quested are diapers, wipes, and gift cards. They are 
registered on Amazon.  

 
The 2025 budget packets are ready for ministry lead-
ers to pick up in the church office. Packets should be 
returned by Sunday, November 10. 

 
The senior adult Arkansas & Missouri Railroad trip is 
this Thursday. They will leave from church at 7am and 
arrive back at 8pm. See Linda Standley with questions. 

 
An Operation Christmas Child shoe box packing party 
is scheduled for this Saturday from 1-5pm. All ages are 
invited to come and help with this mission endeavor. 

 
Our quarterly business meeting is next Sunday fol-
lowing the evening service.  All members are encour-
aged to attend. 

 
Hope’s Closet will give Boxes of Hope to families in 
our community this Thanksgiving season. Faith has 
been asked to help with this outreach effort by col-
lecting 300 cans of green beans. Please place items in 
the shopping cart in the foyer by Sunday, November 
17. Thank you for your willingness to serve alongside 
others in our community to help families in need!  

 
Senior Adult Ministry is collecting food items for 20 
families in our community who are in need during the 
Thanksgiving season. If you are interested in helping, 
please sign up at the info table. 

 
October is set aside for updating the church directory. 
If you have a change in address, phone number, family 
members, family photo, etc., complete a membership 
profile form or submit info to lynne@faithcabot.org.  
 
October is Pastor Appreciation month! Please take 
time to let our pastors know much they are loved and 
greatly appreciated! In their honor, a table is set up in 
the lobby through next Sunday.  
 
If you would like to make a monetary donation for 
hurricane relief, please visit faithcabot.org. 

 
 

This Week 
 

SUNDAY 
9am .................... Sunday School 
10am ............. Children’s Church 
10am ............... Morning Service 
5pm .................. Evening Service 
6:15pm................ Choir Practice 

MONDAY 
6:15-9:15pm ........................ FBI 

TUESDAY 
9am.............. FSM Card Ministry 

WEDNESDAY 
— No Awana Meal/Clubs — 

6:30pm........... Student Ministry 
6:30pm........... Adult Bible Study 

THURSDAY 
7am ................ Senior Adult Trip 
6:30pm................. Young Adults 

FRIDAY 
5:30pm ...... Teens Leave for Fall 

Retreat at Budd Creek 
 

 
 
 

 

Our Pastors 
 

Rich Hamlin     501.860.4733 
Senior Pastor 
rich@faithcabot.org 
 

Bill Simmons   501.687.4065 
Music/Senior Adult Ministry 
bill@faithcabot.org 
 

Shiloh Gober   870.723.4342 
Family Ministry 
shiloh@faithcabot.org 
 

Justin Haley     870.941.8848 
Outreach/Young Adults 
justin@faithcabot.org 

Last Week 
 

Sunday School ................. 261 
Morning Service .............. 341 
Evening Service ............... 102 
Adult Bible Study .............. 62 
Awana/Teens ............ 161/42 
General Offering ...... $23,853 
YTD Offering ........... $816,943 
YTD Budget ............ $794,968 
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